Mayor Robert Cone

Berlin City Council Members

168 Main Street

Berlin, NH 03570 March 14, 2024

Dear Mayor Cone,

Please accept this letter to express my interest in filling a recent vacancy on
the Berlin City Council per the conditions of the Berlin City Charter. As you all
know, I have served as a City Councilor for sixteen consecutive years prior to my
service as mayor for fourteen consecutive years. I know and understand first hand
the myriad of challenges our community faces and my decades of service and the
people I've met along the way will be a huge asset for Berlin should I be chosen.

Being a city councilor would be a welcome role for me as I can help newer
folks adapt and understand the role the city council plays, not only in Berlin, but in
the Androscoggin Valley. Berlin is very well poised for success well beyond our
wildest dreams. It has always taken a team effort from the city council, senior
municipal management, our dedicated employees and volunteers to map Berlin’s
future. I have a lot to give and a very unique set of experiences to move Berlin
forward. I very much look forward to your interview process as I share my
extensive experiences.

Thank YouVery Much

Paul R. Grenier
492 Champlain Street
603-752-4692




